
 
 

THE CORPORATION 
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Moved by:         Date: June 11, 2018  
   Mayor R. Bonnette 
 
Seconded by:        Resolution No.: _________ 
    

           15A 

 
WHEREAS the Townsend Smith Foundation has been working for the past 7 years 
to both raise awareness and funds towards the building of North Halton’s first 10 
bed residential hospice which will provide palliative and end of life care to 
individuals and their families; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Townsend Smith Foundation wishes to establish collaborative 
and supportive relationships with the Town’s of Milton and Halton Hills, the Region 
of Halton and with local academic and training partners, specifically Wilfrid Laurier 
University and Conestoga College; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Town of Halton Hills supports the efforts of the Townsend 
Smith Foundation to establish a residential hospice in North Halton. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council for the Town of Halton Hills 
endorses the request for support of the Townsend Smith Foundation to begin 
discussions with the Town of Milton and Wilfrid Laurier University and Conestoga 
College to assess the possibility of locating North Halton’s first residential hospice 
in the Milton Education Village. 
 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
    Mayor Rick Bonnette   

 


